
Merry Christmas 2020 !
22 December 2020
Dear Colleagues,

In this time of precariousness and difficulty for the world and for our Europe, I wish to extend to all of you and
your families my best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year, free from Covid. On Christmas
night, in front of the crib, I will pray for all of you, for your sick, for your families, for our beloved Europe. I hope
to see all FEAMC memebers again in Rome in September 2021 and, if possible, even sooner. A warm greeting in
Christ, the sure hope of humanity.

Stefano da Putignano, Puglia, 1501

Vincenzo Defilippis
President of FEAMC

https://feamc.eu/merry-christmas-2020/

